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Robert Le Brun
Automotive Solutions Ltd
57 Anzac Avenue
Dunedin
DCC Roading Manager
50 The Octagon
PO Box 5045
Moray Place
Dunedin 9058
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regards to the intersection at Anzac Avenue and Frederick Street. We
own a business on this corner and have noticed the following since the recent road
layout change:

» There is confusion when cars approach this intersection from Frederick
Street

= The posted temporary 30km speed sign is not being observed — in fact it is
being totaily ignored

*» There are more “near misses” now than when there were no traffic lights at
all

We now no longer use this road to access our business as it has become too
dangerous. In our opinion the traffic lights must be turned on as soon as possible, the
current situation is ridiculous and dangerous for all drivers and has gone on for much
longer than necessary.

Please remedy this situation by turning on the traffic lights, as they were installed to
control and direct traffic, not to confuse people.

Kind regards
Robert Le Brun

Director
Automotive Solutions



